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Mass for the Lord's Day   
Academic Term Schedule 

Saturday Vigil 5:00 pm 
Sunday: 7:30, 9:30, 11:00 am  

5:00 pm (University Community—during term) 
Daily Mass 

Monday - Friday: 8:00 am, 12:l0 pm  
Saturday - 9:00 am 

 
Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament 

First Friday after the 8:00 am Mass until noon 
Tuesday - 8:00 to 9:00 pm (during term) 

 
Vespers 

Tuesday & Thursday - 6:00 pm (chapel) 
Wednesday - 5:15pm, Choral Vespers (upper Church)  

 
Sacrament of Reconciliation 

Saturday  3:00 - 4:30 pm ~  Thursday  1:30 - 3:30 pm 
Wednesday’s during Lent, starting on February 25, 

6:30 - 8:00 pm 
Or by appointment 

 
New Parishioners 

Welcome to Saint Paul Parish! 
To register, please fill out a registration card  

 

PARISH OF ST. PAUL 
Harvard square 

 

 
 

February 22, 2015 
 

The First Sunday of  Lent  
 

One does not live on bread alone, 
but on every word that comes 
forth from the mouth of  God. 



Saint Paul Church Cambridge, Massachusetts  

PARISH AND SCHOOL STAFF 
 

CHURCH OF SAINT PAUL 
REV. Michael E. Drea, PASTOR  

Rev. Patrick S. Armano, PAROCHIAL VICAR 

Rev. Mark W. Murphy, PAROCHIAL VICAR 

Mr. Andrew Griswold, OPERATIONS MANAGER 
Ms. Patty Lee, DIRECTOR OF FAITH FORMATION 

      Mrs. Nancy Nicolaou, ADMINISTRATIVE COORDINATOR  

Mr. John Robinson, DIRECTOR OF MUSIC 
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Rev. Michael E. Drea, SENIOR CHAPLAIN 

Rev. George S. Salzmann, O.S.F.S., GRADUATE CHAPLAIN 

Rev. Mark W. Murphy, UNDERGRADUATE CHAPLAIN 

Ms. Heather Angell, EARTHEN VESSELS DIRECTOR 

Mr. Doug Zack, DIRECTOR OF ADVANCEMENT 

Mrs. Diane Marangoly, DEVELOPMENT ASSISTANT 
 

ST. PAUL’S CHOIR SCHOOL 
Mr. William McIvor, HEADMASTER 

Mr. John Robinson, DIRECTOR OF MUSIC 
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CHRISTIAN INITIATION OF ADULTS 
The parish is always ready to receive adults into the  proc-
ess of preparation for baptism or reception into Full Com-
munion with the Roman Catholic Church.  Please call Patty 
Lee at (617) 491-8400 ext. 304 for an appointment. 
 

INFANT BAPTISM & INITIATION OF CHILDREN 
Inquire at the parish office or call (617) 491-8400. 
 

SACRAMENT OF MARRIAGE   
Couples planning to marry in the Church should make an 
appointment to see one of the priests as far in advance as 
possible (at least six months).  Please call (617) 491-8400 
to make an appointment.  
 

PARISH FOOD PANTRY 
Non-perishable food is received before every Mass for the 
pantry, which is open Saturdays from 11:00am to 
11:30am. 
 

CHURCH ACCESS FOR THE DISABLED 
Take elevator from the Parish Center Lobby at 29 Mount 
Auburn Street. Restrooms, handicapped accessible, are 
located on 1st & 2nd floors of the Parish Center. 
 

PARKING FOR MASS ON SATURDAY & SUNDAY 
Free parking at the Cowperthwaite Garage is available by 
permit only for those attending Mass on weekends only. 

 

LITURGICAL CALENDAR 
Sunday, February 22, 2014 
First Sunday of Lent 
9:30am Memorial: Paola DeGirolami 
11:00am Memorial: Frances Ann Romani 
 
Monday, 23:  Saint Polycarp 
12:10pm Special Intention: Lisa Ann  Ijima and  
                 Family 
 
Tuesday, 24:  
 

Wednesday, 25:   
 
Thursday, 26:   
12:10pm Choir School Fund Intention 
 
Friday, 27: 
 
Saturday, 28:   
Sunday, March 1, 2014 
Second Sunday of Lent 

 

Pope Francis’ Universal  
Prayer Intention for February   

 

“That prisoners, especially the young, may 
be able to rebuild lives of dignity.” 

 

 
 
 
 
 

Pope Francis’ Evangelization   
Prayer Intention for February    

 

“That married people who are separated 
may find welcome and support in the 

Christian community.” 



 THE FIRST SUNDAY OF LENT   

 

 
2015 CATHOLIC APPEAL—LIVING OUR FAITH TOGETHER 
Next weekend, the Catholic Appeal will be announced in 
all parishes throughout the Archdiocese. In preparation, 
we invite you to prayerfully consider making a generous 
gift. By supporting the Appeal, you support our parish. To 
make an onl ine pledge,  please visit 
www.bostoncatholicappeal.org. Thank you for your 
prayerful consideration of this year’s Appeal. 
 
 
 

UPCOMING LENTEN OFFERINGS…. 
 

THE LIGHT IS ON FOR YOU  - LENTEN CONFESSIONS 
On the Wednesdays of Lent (February 25, March 4, 11, 
18, 25, April 1) here at St. Paul’s as in all churches and 
chapels across the Archdiocese of Boston, the faithful will 
have the opportunity to avail themselves of the Sacra-
ment of Reconciliation (Confession), from 6:30pm – 8:00 
pm. A website, www.TheLightIsOnForYou.org, has been 
set up by the Archdiocese to help you prepare for the 
Sacrament of Penance. The site has videos on the Sacra-
ment of Reconciliation, sheets on how to make a good 
confession, answers to frequently asked questions about 
the sacrament and more. Please make plans to come on 
these Wednesdays and spread the word of this special 
outreach of mercy to friends and family. 
 

LENTEN COMMUNITY LUNCHES 
Beginning Wednesday, February 25, the Homeless Out-
reach Committee will sponsor the Annual Wednesday 
Lenten Community Lunch program which will take place 
on February 25, March 4, 11, 18, 25,  at  12:30pm in the 
lower Church. Contributions of prepared dishes,   vegeta-
bles, fruits, individual fruit juices and desserts can be left 
at the parish center no later than 11:00am of the day of 
the meal. Volunteers to set up, greet guests, serve, and 
clean up are needed. If you can help or have any ques-
tions, call Carol at (617) 666-2855 or Mercedes at (617) 
492-7047. 

 

RCIA (RITE OF CHRISTIAN INITIATION OF ADULTS):  RITE 
OF ELECTION AND CALL TO CONTINUING CONVERSION  
This weekend, catechumens (unbaptized) and candidates 
(baptized in another Christian faith or uncatechized Catho-
lics) in the RCIA program will be celebrating the Rite of the 
Elect for catechumens and the Call to Continuing Conver-
sion of candidates at the Cathedral of the Holy Cross with 
Cardinal Sean O'Malley on Sunday, March 9th at 1:30pm.  
During this Rite, the catechumens (Arnold, Do Yoon, Eun-
sil, Jae Young, Matthew, Megan, Pu, Sa Pyung, Serena, 
Stephen, Victoria, and Zach) will publicly express their de-
sire for baptism to Cardinal Sean, and will record their 
names in the "Book of the Elect."  In the weeks that follow 
during lent, the unbaptized catechumens will enter the 
Period of Purification and Enlightenment leading up to the 
Easter Vigil when they will receive the Sacraments of Ini-
tiation:  Baptism, Confirmation, and Holy Eucharist. During 
this Rite, the candidates (Cara, Claire, Erin, and Teresa) will 
express their desire to be sealed with the gift of the Holy 
Spirit and to have a place at Christ's Eucharistic table. At 
the Easter Vigil, they will receive the sacraments of Confir-
mation and Eucharist. We ask that as a community, we 
keep both the catechumens and the candidates in our 
prayers during the Lenten season, and join together to 
witness their faith at the Easter Vigil. 
 

KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS—PANCAKE BREAKFAST  
The Knights of Columbus will be hosting a pancake break-
fast after the 9:30 and 11:00 am Masses thisSunday, Feb-
ruary 22. Prices are $7 per person for adults and children 8 
and older and $5 for seniors. Children under 8 eat free. All 
proceeds collected will help fund an ultrasound machine 
used to save babies in the Springfield area as part of the 
Knights of Columbus Ultrasound Initiative. Feel free to  
contact the Knights at HarvardKnights@gmail.com for 
more information. 

THANK YOU ANDY GRISWOLD FOR YOUR SERVICE! 
 

After 11 years as our Parish Business Manager, Andy Gris-
wold will be leaving St. Paul’s to pursue new and exciting 
opportunities. Andy has served the St. Paul community 
with great dedication and enthusiasm over the years and 
we wish him well in his new endeavors. His work with the 
Pastor, Parish Finance Committee, Parish, School and 
Chaplaincy staffs and many volunteers over the years has 
contributed to ongoing success at St. Paul’s. In addition to 
his work at the Parish, Andy and his wife Deirdre sing in 
the Parish Adult Choir on Sunday mornings and are in-
volved with St. Paul’s Partner Parish Initiative in Beit Sa-
hour, Palestine.  There will be a special reception to 
thank Andy and to wish him well following the 12:10 
Mass on Friday, February 27th in DiGiovanni Hall.  Please 
join us as we honor Andy! 

PASCHAL CANDLE 
If  you are interested in donating this year’s 
Paschal Candle, please contact Fr. Drea, (617) 
491-8400. The Paschal Candle, blessed and lit 
for the first time at the Easter Vigil Service, is 
a symbol of Christ the Light, and of His victory 

over darkness and sin. The Paschal candle is lit at every 
Mass during the Easter Season and at every Baptism and 
Funeral throughout the year. 

mailto:HarvardKnights@gmail.com
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      WHAT’S HAPPENING 
        AT ST. PAUL’S… 
 
 

 
 
 

SECOND COLLECTION: MARCH 7TH AND 8TH 
OUR LADY OF FATIMA, PALESTINE 
The second collection on March 7th and 8th is for our 
partner parish in Palestine, Our Lady of Fatima.  Your do-
nations will help to support our Christian brothers and 
sisters living in the Holy Land both financially and spiritu-
ally. Thank you in advance for your generosity. 
 
FOOD PANTRY 
The Food Pantry is need of drivers who are available to 
pick up produce for the food pantry on Saturday morn-
ings.  We have two dedicated volunteers but need a few 
more to help out.  For more information, please e-mail 
Tara at tll7997@yahoo.com.  
 
GETTING MARRIED?  

 

The next Pre Cana class is on Saturday, April 18 and Sun-
day, April 19.   For information and to register, e-mail 
Nancy at nnicol@stpaulparish.org.  If you have questions 
on marriage paperwork, contact Fr. George Salzmann at 
gsalzmann@gmail.com or (617) 491-8400 ext. 326.   
 
FRONT DESK VOLUNTEER NEEDED! 
We are in need of a Thursday night front desk volunteer 
from 6:00pm to 9:00pm.  If interested, please e-mail 
Nancy at nnicol@stpaulparish.org or call (617) 491-8400 
ext. 303. 
 
SANCTUARY LAMP 
The Sanctuary Lamp, which burns for eight days and 
nights at the tabernacle, symbolizes the presence of 
Christ and marks the boundaries of holy space in the 
Church.  If you are interested in learning how to donate a 
Sanctuary Lamp in memory of a loved one,  please con-
tact Nancy Nicolaou at (617) 491-8400 ext. 303. 
 

ST. PAUL’S GIVING KIOSK 
Don’t forget about the St. Paul’s Giving Kiosk - located in 
the vestibule! The device offers parishioners a new means 
by which to make offertory donations via credit card.  All 
donations made through the kiosk are credited to parish-
ioner accounts.  The kiosk also allows visitors the chance 
to make contributions.  Check it out! 
 

 

SAVE THE DATE — SPRING INTO SONG:  
ST. PAUL’S CHOIR SCHOOL ANNUAL GALA! 
The 16th Annual Gala to support the world-
renowned St. Paul's Choir School will be held 
on Saturday, May 9, beginning at 6pm, at the 

Quincy Marriott. Master of Ceremonies is local television 
anchor Scott Wahle. The evening will include live and si-
lent auctions and performances by the Choir and a string 
quartet. All proceeds will benefit the Choir School and will 
allow this unique education to be affordable to boys from 
throughout the Boston area. For more information or res-
ervations, contact www.stpaulchoirschool.com or (617) 
491-8400 x306. 
 

 
FIAT! FOR DISCERNING WOMEN  
Fiat is a discernment group for women in the Archdiocese 
of Boston who are considering a vocation to religious life. 
Our next meeting will be held on Wednesday, February 25, 
2015 from 7:00 – 9:00 p.m. in the McPherson Room at Our 
Lady Help of Christians Church, 573 Washington St., New-
ton.  Sister Carlotta Gilarde, CSJ will speak about ministry 
in Peru. For more information, please contact Sister 
Marian Batho, CSJ @617-746-5637 or Sister-
Marian_Batho@rcab.org. 
 
 

 
 
 
 

Mary Ning and Brian P. Murphy whose funeral 
Masses were celebrated last week.  Please keep 

Mary, Brian, and their grieving families and friends  
in your prayers. 

 

 

SAVE THE DATE 
 

An Evening with Jeff Cavins 
at St. Paul’s 

Thursday, April 9th – 7:00 PM 
 

"Keys to Becoming a  
Modern Day Disciple" 

 

Jeff is the creator of the acclaimed Bible Timeline se-

ries and a leading figure in Catholic media for over 

two decades and frequent guest or host on Catholic 

radio and television programs. 

http://www.stpaulchoirschool.com


HARVARD CATHOLIC CENTER 

HARVARD CATHOLIC CENTER NEWS 
 
 

Student News   
 

GRADUATE STUDENTS, PROFESSIONAL 
SCHOOL STUDENTS, POSTDOCS, AND YOUNG 
PROFESSIONALS   
 

Upcoming Masses on Campus 
St. Paul’s 5:00pm Mass in the upper Church. 
HBS Mass: Mass at 8:00pm in the HBS Chapel. No Masses: 
Spring Break (3/15), and Easter (4/5))  
HLS Mass: Alternate Sundays 6:30pm, Wasserstein 1010:   
February  22, March 8, 29, April 19, May 3 
HKS Mass: Wednesday, February 25 at 5:30pm, L-280  

GSAS SUNDAY MORNING BRUNCH 
GSAS CSA invites all graduate students and young profes-
sionals to join them for brunch every Sunday following the 
9:30am Mass.  Gather and meet in the vestibule.  

 

 

UNDERGRADUATES 
 

CATHOLIC CHAPLAINS MASS AND RECEPTION –  
HARVARD JUNIOR PARENTS WEEKEND! 
The Catholic Chaplains of Harvard University invite stu-
dents from the Class of 2016 along with their parents and 
family to a Mass and reception on Sunday, March 1, 2015.   
 
TOTUS TUESDAY AND SUPER TUESDAY 
Join us on Tuesdays during the academic year from 8-9pm 
for  Totus Tuesday in St. Paul's Church. During holy hour 
there is Eucharistic Adoration, Benediction, Confession, 
meditation and music. Following the holy hour 
is Super Tuesday at 9:00pm. Join us in the student lounge 
at the Catholic Center for snacks and conversation. All are 
welcome!  
 

LUNCH DISCUSSION WITH FR. MURPHY 
Every Friday afternoon of the semester some students and 
Fr. Murphy gather in the Adams House cafeteria at 1:00pm 
for lunch and an informal conversation about different 
areas of faith and Church teaching. All are welcome! 
 
2015 SUMMER SERVICE TRIP 
Fr. Murphy is organizing a Harvard Catholic Center sum-
mer service trip to Kentucky with the Appalachia Service 
Project (ASP.) Our work will include helping those in need 
through repairing homes and witnessing to Christ through 
service. The dates for the trip are June 20-28, 2015. Please 
contact Fr. Murphy at harvardpriest@gmail.com for more 
information and to sign up for the trip. The size of our 
group will be 10-15 students, so first come first serve!  
 
 
 

ADULT CONFIRMATION 
Adult Confirmation for undergraduate students, graduate 
students, and adults in the community will take place at 
the Cathedral of the Holy Cross on Saturday, April 18 at 
11:00am.  To register for the preparation classes at St. 
Paul's, e-mail Nancy at nnicol@stpaulparish.org or to find 
out more information, please contact Patty Lee, Director 
of Faith Formation at pattycl@hotmail.com or  (617) 481-
8400 x 304. 
 

YOUNG COUPLES AND NEW FAMILIES:  
A WORK IN PROGRESS 
Please join newly engaged/married couples and new par-
ents for fellowship and potluck-style food at 6:30pm in the 
Student Lounge at 20 Arrow Street on Saturday, February 
21 at 4:00pm  For more information visit StPaulYoungCou-
ples@googlegroups.com.  Future dates: Thursday, March 
19 at 6:30pm, Thursday, April 23  6:30pm, Saturday, May 
2 at 10:00am,  Thursday, May 21 at 6:30pm,  Thursday, 
June 25 at 6:30pm.  

THEOLOGY ON TAP 
Join us on  Wednesday, March 11, 2015 for Theology on 
Tap at 6:30pm, John Harvards, 33 Dunster Street. Deacon 
Patrick Moynihan, President of The Haitian Project and 
Head of Louverture Cleary School, will speak on, 
"Solidarity and Subsidiarity: The Roles and Responsibilities 
of Society and the Individual in Human Development ." 

GRADUATE STUDENTS, PROFESSIONAL SCHOOL  
STUDENTS, POSTDOCS, YOUNG PROFESSIONALS  
DINNERS — COME ONE COME ALL!   
Join us on Thursday, March 5.  We gather at 7:00pm and 
dine at 7:30pm in the Student Lounge at 20 Arrow Street.  
Future dates:   March  26, April 16, May14  

Discerning God’s Call in 
Dating, Marriage, and Work 

 

Saturday, February 21, 2015 — 10:30 AM to 4:00 PM 
 

Gallatin Lounge, Harvard Business School  
To register, https://harvard.az1.qualtrics.com/SE/?

SID=SV_6teymtvfriEiqNf 

COR AD COR 
How does your life of faith guide you in your working life? 
How does your work help you live out your faith? Come 
hear others' stories and share your own over food, wine, 
and warm conversation on Thursday, February 26, 2015 at 
8:00 PM, Student Lounge at 20 Arrow Street.  

mailto:harvardpriest@gmail.com

